
ITEMS NOT ALLOWED FOR PICK-UP 
 

 

Effective February 1, 2003, the Hueytown Street Department will not 

pick up items that are not biodegradable. (Ordinance No. 03-0114-1) 

Residents must dispose of non-biodegradable items themselves. (This 

does not affect household garbage pick-up by ALLIED WASTE) 

 

 

The City will only pick up the below-listed “trash”: 

 

 Tree trunks that are no longer than three feet in length 

  

 Tree limbs that are no longer than six feet in length 

  

 *Leaves and grass clippings in biodegradable bags 

 

  *Leaf-vacuuming: From November through March, 

Leaves and debris will be vacuumed from the street 

rights-of-way of elderly citizens or those in poor health  

(Res. No. 3186) 

 

 

No items or debris generated by a contractor or generated by residents 

doing similar work to their own residences will be picked up by the City. 

 

No trash pick-up service will be offered to households not in compliance 

with City ordinances regarding garbage service and garbage fees. 

 

Orange notices will be left on doorknobs where non-biodegradable items 

are left by the roadside telling the resident that they must remove the 

items from the premises within seven (7) days.  

 
 


